
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Gilmour Council #310 
OCTOBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 
 Follow us at: kofc310.org 

 
DEATH AND SICKNESS NOTICES:  Notify Worthy Fraternal Chairman: SK. Thomas Todt (440) 799-0986  

 

The big news that occurred this week at our Officers' meeting was the 
approval to go ahead with our plans to build a storage building at St. Paschal 
Baylon parish to prepare for our eventual move to St. Paschal for most of our 
meetings. We built our Hall over 60 years ago, but the time has come to move 
forward into the future. We still have a very active and vibrant Council, so we 
just need everyone to get on board for all of our upcoming events. 
 
                                       COLUMBUS DAY PARADE 
 
This Monday, Oct. 9th, is Columbus Day and we will be participating in the 
parade with our 3rd Degree Council polo shirts and carrying the statue of 
Mary and our Council banner.  Please come down and join us in Little Italy, 
the day begins with Mass at Holy Rosary church at 10 AM. 
  
                                     FOOTBALL CRAZR TICKETS 
 
This is the last call for anyone who still has Football Crazr tickets to turn 
in. The first game is the weekend of Nov. 5th, so tickets need to be turned in 
before then. Make sure the tickets are completely filled out and bring the stub 
and payment to our next meeting. 
 
                                   FIRST RESPONDERS' ROSARY 
 
We are going to recite the Rosary, in honor of our 1st responders, in front of 
the Lyndhurst City Hall on Saturday, Oct. 14th, at Noon.  Please try and 
attend to support our 1st responders and to honor our Blessed Mother and 
ask for her indulgence on the upcoming election to protect the sanctity of 
life. 
 
                                               
 

 
Grand Knight 

Frank J. Hlad 

440-796-4523 

 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Thomas J. Nemeth Sr. 

216-469-3169 

 

 

Financial Secretary 

William L. Marvaldi 

216-308-0626 

 

Treasurer 

Shaun O. White PGK 

440-376-4492 



 
 
 
                                   TENTH ANNUAL CLAMBAKE 
 
We will be holding our 10th annual Clambake on Sunday, Oct. 29th (see 
attached flyer). Note the change of location to the Highland Hts. Community 
Center.  There will only be 1 seating at 6 PM and ALL reservations must be 
placed by Oct. 21st.  This event is open to all families and friends, so come 
and enjoy a great evening. 
 
                                   LADIES' GUILD BREAKFAST 
 
We will help set up and serve the St. Paschal Baylon's Ladies' Guild breakfast 
after their 10:30 AM Mass on Sunday, Nov. 12th. We did this last year and it is 
very light work and only a couple hours to get more involved at our new 
home. 
 
                                        2023 MEMORIAL MASS 
 
We are planning our 2023 Memorial Mass for our deceased brother Knights 
from the previous year. It will be held at our Hall on Tuesday, Nov. 14th at 
7:30 PM. So far, we have lost 12 brothers since last November, that we know 
of.  They include: Charles Caputo; Vincent Carozza; Raymond Cellura;   
SK Anthony Caticchio; Michelino DiStefano; Lawrence Previte;  
Joseph Frank, Sr.; Gino Puletti; SK Chuck Zicari, PGK;  
SK Joseph Soukenik III;  William Zigli and we just learned of the passing of 40 
year member, Vincenzo Del Prete. This is an open meeting and if you know 
any of the family members, please invite them to come and pay their respects 
to our fallen brothers. 
 
                                    BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
 
We are planning to hold our annual pancake Breakfast with Santa at St. 
Francis of Assisi parish after the 8 & 10 AM masses on Sunday, Dec. 
10th.  There will be more information coming, but save the date and plan on a 
fun time cooking and serving eggs, pancakes and sausage. 
 
                                    COUNCIL CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 
We are planning our annual Council Christmas party for later that same day, 
Sunday, Dec. 10th.  Watch for more information next month, but plan on 
coming as this will be our farewell party at Gilmour Hall after over 60 
years.  We will have sign-up sheets at our upcoming meetings for both of 
these events. 
 
                                                    
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
                                             
                                          OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
 
We have 22 brothers celebrating birthdays this month as the weather begins 
to change with the falling leaves.  Wish them well if you see them. They 
include: 
                                              Carmen Arrigo (#96) 
                                              Tony Bailey 
                                              Brian Brooks 
                                              Mike Carouchi 
                                              Greg Costabile 
                                              Alan Cunningham 
                                              John Frato 
                                              Jeff Gross 
                                              Mike Jiannetti 
                                              Dan Kaplan 
                                              John Kolenc 
                                              John Leber (#92) 
                                              Kyle Lombardi 
                                              F.S. Bill Marvaldi 
                                              Dominic Pistone 
                                              Nick Previte (#70) 
                                              Rev. Jauncho Ramos 
                                              Rev. Thomas Sweany 
                                              P.G.K Bob Turocy 
                                              Bob Vance (#75) 
                                              Joe Yakli 
                                              Nick Zarcone 
 

Have a Happy Columbus Day! 
 
 
 
Dr. Carmen Centanni, PGK --- News Reporter 
Shaun White, PGK --- Publisher      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 


